
 

REPORT ON SCIENCE DAY CELEBRATION (28.02.2020) 

 

In order to celebrate National Science Day a field trip was 

arranged on 28 th February 2020 to Birla planetarium, Chennai. About 

250 B.Ed and M.Ed students of our institution visited Birla Planetarium 

at Kotturpuram on that day. It was an informative place for the future 

educators where they were loaded up with the facts about nature’s 

beauty and future plans to protect our environment. Also there were 

shows that depicted the special arrangement of solar system and its 

functions. The day was a memorable one for the nation builders of 

tomorrow. 

 

 

      

           


